
 

 
 

Christi Shewman    AT&T Services, Inc. 
General Attorney    1120 20th Street NW Ste 1000 

      Washington, D.C.  20036 
      Phone:  202.457.3090 
      Fax:      202.457.3073 
      E-mail: cs856y@att.com  
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November 21, 2011 
 
Application No. 2 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch  
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
Effective December 1, 2011, AT&T Corp. is transferring certain assets and the associated 
customer base of AT&T Corp. d/b/a AT&T Advanced Solutions to Pacific Bell Telephone 
Company d/b/a AT&T California.  The assets are currently used to provide, among other things, 
interstate Frame Relay service.  Following the transfer of the assets and customer base, Pacific 
Bell Telephone Company d/b/a AT&T California will replace AT&T Corp. d/b/a AT&T 
Advanced Solutions as the provider of these services.  
 
Accordingly, the AT&T Operating Companies (ATTOC) propose to revise the AT&T Operating 
Companies Tariff No. 1 (Advanced Services) to reflect this change in corporate structure by 
deleting AT&T Corp. from and adding Pacific Bell Telephone Company to the list of Issuing 
Carriers for this tariff. 
 
ATTOC requests waiver of § 61.58 of the Commission’s Rules to make these changes on one 
day’s notice.  This waiver is necessary to ensure an effective date of December 1, 2011, which is 
needed to facilitate the change in the corporate structure. 
 
In accordance with 47 C.F.R. § 61.153, this Application letter and the appropriate illustrative 
tariff pages are being filed electronically today via the Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing 
System (ETFS).  Payment in the amount of $845.00 has been electronically transmitted to the US 
Bank in St. Louis, MO in accordance with the fee program procedures.  Form 159 is being 
transmitted electronically via ETFS.  These actions have been committed as the issued (filed) 
date as reflected above. 
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In accordance with the requirements of § 61.21(a)(3) of the Commission’s rules, the FCC 
Registration Number (FRN) for ATTOC is 0021140421.  ATTOC is making this filing on behalf 
of issuing carriers with the following FRNs: 
 
AT&T Corp. 0004496774 
Pacific Bell Telephone Company 0005049085 
 
All correspondence and inquiries concerning this application should be addressed to Debra L. 
Clemens, Director-Federal Regulatory, 1120 20th Street, N.W., Suite 1000, Washington, D.C. 
20036, or by telephone at (202) 457-3066. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Christi Shewman 
General Attorney 
 
Attachments:  
 Illustrative Tariff Page 


